

August Newsletter



Program Awareness

All Preschool classes hold an "Open House" in August or September. This is a great opportunity to meet classroom staff as well as Family Service Workers.

During this time you will get to see the classroom, learn how you can volunteer, review the daily schedule, and so much more!

Watch for more information from your teacher

Preschool Classes

Preschool classes will be starting soon. Classroom teachers will start reaching out the beginning of August to schedule a Home Visit to complete opening paperwork and review classroom information.

Classes will begin with a slow start. This is an opportunity for your child to slowly transition into class. Half of the class will attend the first day of school, then the second half will attend the second day of class then the entire class will attend together the

We are looking for Policy Council Representatives

Are you interested in getting involved in your child's education at CenClear?

-We are looking for 1 representative from each Preschool and Early Head Start Class

-We meet once a month either in person or virutally (your preference)

-You have a say in agency decision making

-If interested, speak to your Home Visitor, Teacher, or Family Service Worker

Health Records

All Preschool children must have an immunization record on file prior to starting class. Dental and physical exams are due within 45 days of the start of class

Hearing and vision screenings are completed by CenClear health staff within 45 days of the start

class.

